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John M. Proctor, President
Southern Cross Contracting Inc.
6000 Deacon Place

Sarasota Florida, 34238

22 November 2010

Hi John,

| would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you and your team for a

job well done. From the onset your professionalism reassured my wife and | that
the work would be done right. Your flexibility in working within our budget was

also appreciated. We are thrilled with the end results.

| would like to extend a special “thank you” to Gerry Roscio — a great choice for
project manager. He really cared. His depth of experience and day to day
supervision guaranteed a high quality of workmanship. He was very demanding
of the sub contractors. Gerry kept us informed, made suggestions and gave us
choices. He was so patient in explaining the pros and cons of doing things. In the
end he inspected every detail of the finished work and it was right.

Our expectations were very high — Gerry was instrumental in exceeding those
expectations.

Again, thank you for a job well done.

OAA.M
WJ Soucie
President
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